The Bythams School Newsletter Friday 19th March 2021



Acting Headteacher: Mrs D Shepherd Telephone: 01780 410275 Email:office@ bythams.lincs.sch.uk bythams.lincs.sch.uk

This week's award winners are:

Hedgehogs Class

Leo Regis and Immy Chorlton for their fantastic co-operation and problem-solving skills whilst building a castle.



Squirrels Class

Enya Aherne for working so hard on her reading and writing.

Everly O' Connor for having super ideas and the confidence to write independently.

Foxes Class

Archie Read for his super knowledge of the digestive system and great enthusiasm in his science lessons.

Samuel Dutton for his amazing work and focus in his fraction learning.

Badgers Class

Tallulah Burke for her enthusiasm in class, answering questions, sharing work to encourage others and being a great class role model.

Jacob Erskine for always trying his best and producing some superb work in English using amazing vocabulary.

Parents' Consultation Evenings will be held on the week beginning 26th April on Google Classrooms. Further details will be sent to you via ParentMail before the end of term.

PE Lessons

Children must come to school in their PE kit and trainers on the day of their lesson. Please make sure that your child wears:

- ✓ a white polo shirt
- ✓ black shorts or jogging bottoms
- 🗸 a Bythams sweatshirt.

PE lessons are on:

- O Monday Hedgehogs Class
- Wednesday Squirrels Class
- Thursday Badgers Class
- O Friday Foxes Class

Hedgehogs Class will need to come in their



Today we have enjoyed Wacky Hair Day!

Please go online if you wish to donate to Comic Relief.













Hedgehogs Class

This week we have been learning about 3D shapes. We have used them to build towers and compared which ones can roll. The children hunted around the classroom for cylinders, cuboids, cones and sphere, which is very a tricky word to say!



Foxes Class

In Foxes, we finished our wonderful protest art against climate change. The children have worked hard and come up with some lovely designs and powerful messages. This wonderful work completed by Lily-Anna really highlights the care and attention to detail that the children employed.



Squirrels Class

The Squirrels have been listening to a book called "Grandads Island" by Benji Davies and writing about Syd and Grandad going to the island.

By Wednesday, it was clear we all needed a break from all this hard work! So on Thursday, we made our own pizzas — they were yummy cheese and ham ones. We painted pictures of Grandads island and the boat they went on, mixing our own colours. Later, we decorated our homemade recycled paper with all sorts of lovely things. What a fantastic day we had!



Badgers Class

Year 6 were set a challenge in maths to make a cube out of straws with the volume of 1 cubic metre. This is much harder than it sounds - as we all discovered! We learnt that as well as careful measuring, you need a great deal of patience and co-operation to succeed. Congratulations to Talitha and Ella for making their cube first and then supporting others with their work.

